
 
 

 
  

Construction Notice – Piling work for LRT underpass at 
23 Ave and 111 Street 
 
Beginning on/around January 20, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will 
begin mobilizing heavy equipment to start installing approximately 1,100 concrete piles in 
the southwest quadrant of  23 Avenue and 111 Street. These piles will eventually support 
the LRT underpass beneath the intersection. 
 

● This work is anticipated to continue until the end of the 2025 construction season. A 
second phase of piling work is expected in 2026. 

● Work will occur on weekdays and occasionally on weekends between 7:00 a.m. and 
7:00 p.m. 

● Significant noise will be associated with this work. Mitigation measures are in place to 
minimize disruptions and will be closely monitored by engineers and safety 
professionals. 

● Truck traffic will increase, but no other traffic disruptions are expected. 
● Pedestrians near the work zone–specifically at the southwest quadrant–may be 

temporarily stopped to accommodate equipment and workers. 
 

 Please see the map below for an overview of the work area. 
 

 



 

 
 
Large equipment used for the piling work will include drilling rigs, a crane and numerous 
trucks. The rigs will drill holes along the site of the future LRT underpass. These will then be 
filled with concrete that will eventually support the underpass. We anticipate the loudest 
work will occur during concrete pours. We thank residents and business owners along the 
alignment for their patience as we complete this important work. 
 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
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Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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